13 April 2012

Joshua Grainger
fyi-request-146-ae834bal@requests.fyi.org.nz

File No: 12/01912

Dear Joshua Grainger

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your official information request dated 12
April 2012, received 13 April 2012, requesting all papers, correspondence, emails,
memos,proposals, or other information related to plans to deal with "boat people”.
I am interested in anything that spells out what plans have been put developed,
and the background to how these plans where arrived at, including any
correspondence with third party agencies, Ministers, or other government
departments.

Your request is being processed in accordance with the Official Information Act. If
you have any enquires regarding your request, you may contact us via email at
OIA.Gems@dol.govt.nz or

Liz McMillan

Government Executive and Ministerial Support
Department of Labour

PO Box 3705

Wellington 6140

You can expect to receive a response by 11 May 2012.

Yours sincerely

Liz McMillan

Manager

Government Executive and Ministerial Support
for Secretary of Labour

PHONE +64 4 915 4400 | FAX +64 4 915 4015 | 56 THE TERRACE | WELLINGTON | P 0 BOX 3705 | 6140 | NEW ZEALAND | WWW.DOL.GOVT.NZ




